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One of the nurses said, “Pim is such a 
strong and clever girl.” When she was 
brought back from the surgical room, she 
climbed up to her bed without any help from the 
nurses. We were there with some volunteers who brought her 
some gifts. Pim immediately went to work on one of her new presents, a 
coloring book. 
 
We want to thank the Lord for the successful operation and for your prayers. 
She is still an inpatient under observation by the hospital. We are awaiting 
for further testing results before Pim is able to return to CCO. Please 
continue to pray for speedy recovery. 
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Visit our website at: www.CareCornerOrphanage.com 

To Donate: http://www.carecornerorphanage.com/support/donate/ 
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